

News and Views from the WBF MISSION OFFICE

Serving local churches and their missionaries

November 29, 2023

Dear Co-laborers,

What a joy it is to celebrate the first coming of our Savior to the world! He came in such a miraculous, unexpected way, which reminds us that God works in miraculous ways beyond our greatest expectation. It is exciting this time of the year to see how God provides in miraculous ways for missionaries. This is one of the "joys in our job," to see God's servants receive unexpected blessings. THANK YOU for being so generous to our missionaries and the WBF Mission Agency all year long.

We are approaching our \$50,000 goal!

As of today, November 29, we have received \$14,160 towards our goal of \$50,000 for our Fall Offering. Due to a lack of monthly support, this offering is necessary every year to supplement our operating expenses. God has allowed us to make adjustments to our budget, so we do not have to raise as much as we did in previous years, but with inflation on the rise, this offering is needed. We ask you to pray with us that one day we would have sufficient monthly support to meet our daily operating expenses. Until then, we ask that you pray with us to reach our \$50,000 goal by the end of the year.

If you are able to have a part in this special offering, please mark it "Special Fall Offering" and send it to:

WBF Mission Agency P.O. Box 13459 Arlington, Texas 76094

We count it a privilege to serve local churches and their missionaries. Thank you for your generosity all year long. We pray God continues to shower His blessings on you and gives you fruit that remains. On behalf of the WBF Mission Agency, we wish you a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Joey Bacon Mission Director

July Barr

MERRY CHRISTMASI

